Dear Neighbor,

IT'S ON THE WAY!
FALL LEAVES AND COZY SWEATERS!

The Board hopes that all of our Pine Hill Families are doing well! We held our first virtual Association
meeting which went smoothly! Thank you to all the families that attended! We encourage attendance
for the future so that all neighbors can contribute to the neighborhood decisions.

Please find an informational packet seeking participation to the luminary tradition and voluntary
contributions to support the Association's activities, including recent meeting minutes!

Some important changes this year!

In memory and honor of John McKewan, past Treasurer and Luminary Director, the Association has
voted to rename the luminary project to the McKewan Luminary Tradition. As some neighbors may not
be aware, John and Denise brought this idea to our neighborhood and was the stronghold who
coordinated the event.

Halloween will be celebrated in our neighborhood on Saturday, October 31, 2020 this year! Trick-or-
Treating and handing out candy is at each neighbor's own discretion.

We appreciate all your donations to help fund the Association's events. We would not be able to do this
without your contributions! Lastly, thank you to all of our Board members, past members, and
neighbors for volunteering!

If you would like to participate, please return the attached contribution/luminary form.

We hope to hear from you soon!

Suzanne Madlangbayan

President
PineHill Civic Improvement Association
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| wish to receive Luminaries Yes No

Name:

Address:

Email Address:

| wish to make an annual donation of
$20.00 $25.00 $30.00 $ (other),

Checks payable to "Pine Hill Civic Improvement Association".
| would also suggest the following activities be considered for the
future:

Please return this form to: Peter Johnson, Treasurer, 2750
Juniper Ct., Troy, MI 48098

If you have any questions, or suggestions, please contact me
at 248-540-1099 or email at: peterj2750@aol.com



